FAO Parents of children with special educational needs.


[bookmark: _GoBack]The local authority has commissioned Greater Manchester Youth Network and the Changemakers young ambassadors to create a survey to find out the experiences of young people with SEND during the Covid pandemic.

We would be grateful if you could ask your child to complete this short survey by 20th November. 

For those  children/young people who may not be able to complete the survey independently, it would be appreciated if you could provide support to complete it.

Link to the survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6WV3F2J


